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From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Monday, February 12, 2007 2:29 PM

To: Meyers, Robert COE

Subject: Inquiry

Glen Falk called on February 12, 2007 and he indicated to me that he sits on the Independent Review Panel
appointed by the Dade Chiefs and he has been asked to represent the Public Health Trust in a medical
malpractice claim filed by an inmate in the county’s Department of Corrections. I advised him there was no
conflict of interest for him to be representing a county department while serving on a county board. I mentioned
that if the inmate-litigant were to file a complaint with the Independent Review Panel, he would have to recuse
himself from anything connected to this matter.

Robert Meyers
2/12/07
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